
From: Derek T. Rule <drule@mdaengineers.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 11:34 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Cc: Caleb D. Henning <chenning@mdaengineers.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request - Project #202100064 
 
Good morning, 
 
Our office would like to make a FOIL request for the bidding documents and bid results for the Erie 
County Water Authority Project #202100064 – “On call repair services watermains and related facilities 
September 1, 2021 through August 31, 2023.”  If you have any questions or concerns about this request, 
please feel free to contact either myself, or Caleb Henning, PE, via email or phone. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Derek Rule, E.I.T. 
Project Engineer II 
 
MDA Consulting Engineers, PLLC 
3 Bristol Lane 
P.O. Box 604 
Ellicottville, NY 14731 
(716) 699-4650 
 
MDA Reference: 00000 

 

C-2

mailto:drule@mdaengineers.com
mailto:foil@ecwa.org
mailto:chenning@mdaengineers.com

